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Annual General 
Meeting 

This is being held on 
Wednesday 17th April and will 
begin at 7pm in the bowls hall.

Please turn up early and 
purchase some refreshments 
from the cafe which has been 
specially opened for us.
Presentations for all leagues 
and competitions will take place 
during the meeting. We look 
forward to seeing you there.

Bowls Hall Closure 

Reminder: On 10th February 
Plymouth Active Leisure 
confirmed the closure of the 
Bowls Hall for four weeks to 
facilitate the new LED lighting 
for each rink.  The bowls hall 
closes on 19th April 2024 should 
be reopened for our (shorter 
than usual) Summer Season on 
21st May 2024.

Cafe 

The ladies in the cafe have asked 
if we could remember to return 
glasses and cups to the counter 
please. It is not their job to 
collect them from around the 
bowls hall. So PLEASE HELP 
and put your glasses back. Thank 
you.

NEWSLETTER 
Welcoming all members

Sara Quayle, Linda Jenkins, Carrie Partridge and Gillian 
Grantham win the County fours for the third time in a row. 
What a fantastic achievement.

CONGRATULATIONS   

Ken Litchfield, Andy Chapman, Stuart Evans, Glyn 
Lawrence and win the mens over 60’s fours. 
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Thank you 

A huge thank you to John 
Kelly who took a large number 
of sets of bowls to Pershore for 
testing, adjusting and dating.

John takes bowls there on a 
regular basis and if you need 
your’s tested and re dated then 
look out for his next notice in 
the bowls hall, on our website 
and in our Newsletter.

Great news 

Four of our ladies have 
volunteered to run the Summer 
Leagues: Triples and Pairs.
Notices will appear very soon 
inviting you to enter. They will 
be available in the bowls hall 
and on the website. They will 
also be shared by email.
Thanks you to: Mavis Parkin, 
Val Lander, Sue Luscombe 
and Gloria Morgan.

Website 

Just a reminder that our 
website contains a lot of up to 
date information and that it 
can be accessed by typing 
PLCIBC into a search engine, 
it will come up with Hugo fox 
after it. 
OR 
you can access through the Life 
Centre’s website: go to 
“Activities”……”Indoor 
sports”……scroll down to 
“Bowls”.

Congratulations 

Conner Fielder played in the U21 National finals for 
Devon Colts, and was the overall winner. 

Competitions Update 

We wish all our players in up coming finals and semi-finals 
the very best of luck…….
NATIONAL 
Over 60’s Pairs: Glyn Lawrence and Stuart Evans are Area 
Winners and through to the last 16 National Finals in 
Nottingham, 3rd / 4th April.

Over 60s double rink: Ken Litchfield, Richard Avent, Roger 
Penfold, Mike Avent, Paul Daley, Andy Chapman, Glyn 
Lawrence and Stuart Evans are in the semi-finals in 
Nottingham.

Under 18s: Conner Fielder is in the final on 7th April at 
Nottingham.
COUNTY 
Pairs: Richard and Mike Avent will be playing in the semi-
final on 6th/7th April (Life Centre).
Inter Club A: the next game will determine whether we win 
the league outright, or not.

PLCIBC  
John Tiddy Memorial Cup:  
Winners: David Stockdale, Alan Stockdale and Chris Wilson
Thelma Hart Cup: 
Winners: M. Putt, S. Punshon and M. Parkin

Respect all participants and      
decisions.
Encourage everyone.
Sportsmanship.
Play for enjoyment.
Educate and be knowledgable.
Conduct yourself courteously.
Treat everyone fairly.

A reminder: Our Code of Conduct


